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1.  Question: What is the Hometown Heroes Banner Project? 
    Ans: This project is designed to pay tribute to the contributions and sacrifices of Youngsville Area veterans from as  
          far back as the Revolutionary War up to the present, serving here at home and abroad during war or peace time. 

The Hometown Heroes Banner Project is being supported by the Warren County Veterans’ Affairs, the  
Youngsville Borough, the Youngsville Public Library, the Warren County Commissioners, Warren County 
Historical Society, and the Warren County Visitor’s Bureau.  

 

2. Question: Where and when are the banners displayed? 
    Ans: This program calls for street banners to be displayed on street lights throughout Youngsville, PA.   

Special brackets will display the Banners on street poles from Memorial Day to Veterans Day each year.  
In addition to extending the life of the banners, this timeframe allows for Christmas banners and 
decorations to also be displayed within the Youngsville Borough area.  

 

3. Question: What is the cost for each Banner and what does that cost include? 
    Ans: The cost for each Round 7 Banner is $230. In addition to the cost for banner brackets, this amount 
     includes the costs associated with scanning, setup, proofs, corrections, and printing.  
 

4. Question: What is included on each banner? 
    Ans:  Each 24” x 48” banner will be printed on both sides of a heavy vinyl with UV protections. Each Banner  

will honor a specific Youngsville Area service person.  The Banner will include the service person’s 
photo, name, branch of service, and era of service. The sponsor’s name (person, family, or 
organization) will appear on the bottom of the banner.  

 

5. Question: When are Round 7 forms available and due? 
    Ans:  The 7th Round of Hometown Heroes application forms begin September 1, 2023 and are due by or  

before January 30, 2024. This is a FIRM DEADLINE.  
 

6. Question: Where can I get a Hometown Heroes Banner Photo Release Form?  
     Ans: Downloadable forms are available on the Youngsville Library website: YoungsvilleLibrary.org  

(under the Community Info tab). Hard copies of forms are available at the Youngsville Borough Office 
(40 Railroad Street, Yngs) or at the Youngsville Public Library (100 Broad Street, Yngs). 

 

7. Question: Why is email preferred for the photo? 
     Ans: Please supply the best photo possible for your hero. Size and resolution are important for good  

quality. Email your jpeg photo (highest resolution possible) to Kuzminje@gmail.com and include the  
full name of the person in the subject line. Any photos that are mailed in will not be returned by mail 
(due to cost and concern about receipt or damage through the mail). If a hard copy photo is snail mailed, 
you will be responsible for picking up the photo, in Youngsville, when notified. Email is preferred. 

 

8. Question: Who do I make a check payable to? 
     Ans: When sending in completed Photo Release Form, a check should be payable to: Hometown Heroes  

Banner Project. Please include the hero’s name in memo line.  
 

9.  Question: Who can I contact if I have other questions? 
     Ans: Additional, detailed information is provided on the Photo Release Form. However, if you have further  

questions, please contact Judy Kuzminski at (814) 688-8514. 


